
Tinker General Manager, Charles Eaves, addressed the monthly meeting of the Tinker 
Area AAFES Retiree Group; joining him was Tinker Mainstore manger, Nenti 
Anjain.  Mr. Eaves and Ms. Anjain discussed the new ID requirements to enter the base 
as well as AAFES' major appliance agreement with HOME DEPOT.  A lengthy question 
and answer session followed with lots of pertinent information shared.  The retirees 
commented that they felt very connected with AAFES due to the fact that the General 
Manager and Mainstore manager took their time to share information about upcoming 
changes and also answered many questions about the current operation of the 
Exchange.   
 

 
 
 
Pictured here are:  Retiree Gwen Miller, MSM Nenti Anjain, Retiree Lina Johnson, GM 
Charles Eaves, Retiree Brenda Strickland 
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